
 
 
 

NEWSLETTER-11 
 

Budapest, 14 March 2022. 
 
Dear Commissioners, 
 
 
I kindly ask you to send this letter to the exhibitors as soon as possible! 

 
The highlight of every stamp exhibition is the Resulting Gala Dinner, called Palmares for short. 
This event will take place on Saturday, April 2, 2022, starting at 7 pm in one of the most impressive 
halls of Budapest, the Castle Garden Bazaar. During the evening, participants will receive an exclusive 
four-course dinner, prepared in the Kempinski Hotel’s kitchen and, of course, served warm on site. 
Between courses we plan a cultural program performed by renowned Hungarian artists, in which we 
give a taste of Hungarian traditions.  
The highlight of the evening will, of course, be a presentation of the results of the exhibition, where 
the best can receive their diplomas, medals and special prizes in person. 
The site is accessible by trams 19 and 41, car and taxi. We recommend men to wear a suit and tie, 
and ladies to wear smart clothes. 
You can only enter the event with a pre-purchased ticket, which determines which round table 10 
you can book at. The price of a ticket is 100 €. 
 
Due to the fact that we are basically celebrating the 100th anniversary of the Hungarian federation at 
this world exhibition, the board of MABÉOSZ has decided to give foreign exhibitors a 10% discount on 
the ticket price. You can purchase a discount ticket on the condition that you put in a request to the 
Organizing Committee in advance by March 24, 2022, in this case Dénes Czirók, either by phone (00-
36-30-681-2192) or by e-mail (czirok.d@t-online.hu). Tickets can be paid for and picked up at the 
Groupama Arena during the exhibition, but can also be transferred in advance. 
 
I am confident that many people will benefit from this discount and together we can rejoice at the 
closing event of the exhibition. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 

 
Géza Homonnay dr. FRPSL 
Commissioner General of HUNFILEX 2022 
 


